Minutes

Silver Lake City Council

Board of Review

April 25th, 2001

Mayor Roxanne Yurek opened the meeting of the Silver Lake Board of Review

Present: Bebo, Kieser, Marschel, Miska 

City Staff Present:  David Peck; City Administrator.

Also Present: Dave Easeland and Brad Emans; Assessors, Larry Lhotka.

Easeland handed out examples of sales made in 2000 and 2001 and explained the basis for the years assessments. 

Larry Lhotka petitioned to have his value lowered.  The motion was made by Kieser and seconded by Marschel to approve Lhotka's assessment at $70,300.00.  Unanimous

Dale Miska presented his statement to the assessors and the council.  Miska understood that he could not vote on the issue.  

The motion was made by Kieser to leave Miska's assessment at the assessor's valuation.  Mayor Yurek requested a second three times.  The motion failed for lack of a second.

The motion was then made by Marschel and seconded by Bebo to lower Miska's assessment by $2,000.00.  Marschel yes, Bebo, yes, Kieser, no.  Mayor Yurek declared the motion passed.

Bebo questioned a valuation on a vacant lot and was told that vacant lots were all appraised at $150.00 per running foot along the street.

The motion was made by Miska and seconded by Kieser to adjourn.  Unanimous.
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